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COLOURING CONTEST

Thank you to everyone who entered our
annual colouring contest and

congratulations to our contest winners:
​

Kelsey White Age 8
Ekam Saini Age 10

Winter Brown Age 15
Annelyse Juno Age 17

 

Legion Foundation BC/Yukon

Command Donation



We would like to thank the Legion
Foundation BC/Yukon Command for
their generous grant of $900.00 towards
our Therapeutic Art Program. We truly
appreciate your support.

MANDALA ART EXPRESSION SERIES

We continue to offer our Mandala Art Sessions online via live stream on Facebook and
are happy to report that we have received several positive comments. We are happy to
report that we have secured enough grant funding to continue these sessions in 2021!

Please join us for our last Mandala Art Session of 2020!



To register for a paint kit for the session on December 17, 2020, please fill out the form
on the page linked below.

https://esebc.org/client-services-programs/support-groups/

Supplies are limited, therefore registration must be completed by December 10, 2020 to
secure your paint kit.

WELCOME TO OUR TEAM!

Bookkeeper/Administration
Coordinator

Kayleen O'Brien

https://esebc.org/client-services-programs/support-groups/?fbclid=IwAR3scHkQzH0SQ2nvx_S9zf_Q2mgaaCXMIoirgMDFVrFCsZ6AYXeAD_1NSaI


Kayleen is new to the non-profit
sector but is excited to work for an
organization that truly makes a
difference in people's lives. She
believes in the saying "happiness is
found in helping others" and is happy
to have found a position that reflects
her values.

We have provided numerous presentations
to rotary clubs and schools, reaching the
communities of Vancouver, Langley, White
Rock, Maple Ridge, Surrey and
Abbotsford. We are now booking
presentations throughout the province,
including Powell River, Kamloops,
Kelowna, Cumberland and Campbell
River.

Presentations Now
Online

We are now available to provide
online presentations. If you are a
school, service group, church,
community group, etc. looking to
learn more about epilepsy and
seizures please contact us at
(604) 853-7399 or email to
educationcoordinator@esebc.ca
We are available for presentations
between 10am-2pm Monday-
Thursday, but will also work to
accommodate times and days that
work best for your group.

Healing Hearts: The World of Epilepsy
through a Lens of Therapeutic Care

We will be hosting a presentation online by Dr. Jassal who will
be discussing various holistic approaches on how to manage

epilepsy and mental health.

Please join us December 9th at 1:30PM on Facebook live

https://www.facebook.com/centerforepilepsy

https://www.facebook.com/centerforepilepsy


Please Support us in our 50/50 draw - Tickets for December 22nd draw are now
available. Please e-mail us at info@esebc.ca if you would like to purchase tickets.

Our first draw for pot #1 was held at
12:00PM on November 24, 2020.

Congratulations to Shea Sundaresan for
winning $500.00 in cash! You are the
winner of our first 50/50 draw. We have 4
more upcoming draws so make sure to
buy your tickets for a chance to win!



Second draw for pot #2 will be held at 12:00PM on December 8, 2020. You can watch
the draw live on our Facebook page!

2020 has been such a challenging year for all of
us. Covid-19 has impacted us on so many levels.

Charities have not been immune to these challenges.
Every dollar counts towards supporting those in need

of our services. 
​

Click Here to Donate!

The Center for Epilepsy & Seizure Education in British Columbia
www.esebc.ca  ​  ​  ​

https://esebc.org/donations-sponsorship/
https://www.facebook.com/centerforepilepsy?ref=hl
http://www.twitter.com/epilepsy_center
https://www.instagram.com/epilepsyseizureedbc/

